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30-11-18 
 

Dear Parents,   
 
As tomorrow is December 1st we thought we had better send you all the dates for the very busy few 
weeks ahead. 
 
Our play is on Friday December 14th. The first performance is at 9.30am. For the evening performance 
children need to be in school at 6pm ~ no earlier or later than this time please. The performance begins 
at 6.30pm. 
Please find the cast list and any costume your child needs to bring attached. Costumes need to be in 
school by Tuesday December 11th (or earlier) please.  
 
Dates  
 
Monday December 10th ~ Christmas post ~ there will be a post box in school . It will be situated in the 
corridor and will be emptied every day. Children can write and post cards to any of their friends who will 
receive them during the daily post delivery, where we all sit together, listen to Christmas stories and sing 
Christmas songs.   
 
Tuesday December 11th Carol Concert rehearsal in the morning with the performance at 7pm in the 
evening. More information to follow. 
In the afternoon we will be taking a Y5\6 team to a tag rugby competition at Kirkoswald. Back for home 
time. Busy day! 
 
Wednesday December 12th  ~ Carols and readings in the Old School Hall, Armathwaite followed by 
coffee/tea and cake. Children need to be dropped off or brought along for 6.50pm ready for a 7pm start. 
You are welcome to stay or can drop off and collect your child for this event. It usually last about an hour. 
 
Friday December 14th ~ Christmas play as outlined above. 
 
Tuesday December 18th ~ Winter woodland adventure in the woods up the road. More information to 
follow. 
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Wednesday December 19th  ~ Christmas dinner. If you would like to order a Christmas dinner for your 
child and they usually have packed lunch please ask Mrs Dowes.  The cost of a school meal is £2.30. 
 
Friday December 21st ~ last day of term. School finishes at 2pm.  
The bus children will be collected at 2pm. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Helen Hepworth 
Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    


